From: Josh Fredrickson

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)

Subject: Suncadia Phase 2 Division 7

Date: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 4:09:46 PM
Kelly,

When you have a minute, can we discuss the traffic comment related to Phase 2 Division 7? We
have spoken with Suncadia, and have a plan to go forward. If possible, | would like that to be
reflected.

Thanks.

Joshua Fredrickson

County Engineer

Kittitas County Public Works
Office: 509-962-7609
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